
Vegas

Vegas Plain Hanger with texture close up

‘Vegas’ is our exciting new contemporary 
plain, designed to impress with an 
extensive palette of 22 striking colours 
including fashion pastels, prominent 
brights and strong earthy neutrals. But 
don’t let appearances deceive, whilst 
‘Vegas’ has a subtle piece dyed* lustre 
and sophisticated texture it easily passes 
Heavy Domestic and General Commercial 
upholstery performance ratings.

‘Vegas’  sits comfortably in our extensive 
range of ‘Halo’ fabrics, woven to precise 
specifications and tested to exacting 
standards for colourfastness, abrasion, 
inherent stain resistance and safety*. 
Halo fabrics are also resistant to pilling, 
mould and mildew and impervious to 
attack by moths, silverfish and insect 
pests.

*Piece Dyed – fabrics are woven in natural 
‘greige’ yarn colours then bulk dyed after 
weaving.

*Tested for absence of Free Formaldehyde 
(ISO14184-1:1998)
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Design Usage Composition Col Code

Vegas Heavy Domestic / 
General Commercial

100% Polyester Y
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The next name in lights

For full test details please contact your Warwick Sales Consultant.

High performance 
easy clean fabrics


